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Friday 9th May 2025 

Next week, Year 6 will be taking their SATs. All teachers are extremely 

proud of each and every one of them. Children need to remember: 

don’t get stressed, just do your best! They will also enjoy a special 

lunch treat on Friday for all of their hard work.  

Sports Day will be held on Friday June 13th. We like children to wear 

school PE kit. We no longer have this at school - this can be purchased 

from Julie Clare.  

Last weekend some of our Year 5 attended and took part in the North-

wich Dance Carnival.  We are super proud of them! 

 

MONDAY—THURSDAY 

12th May  - 15th May 

Year 6  - SATS 

 

Friday 16th May 

Year 6  

FUN DAY 

 

Friday 23rd May 

School Closes 

Summer Half Term 

 

Monday 2nd June 

School Reopens 

 

Friday 13th June 

Sports Day 

 

 

 
“From this week I have taken over from Mrs Swift looking 

after attendance for the whole school. 
Many of you may already know me from my previous At-
tendance Manager role and others may know me from 

seeing me at the gate in KS1 / Reception in KS1. 
If you have any attendance concerns please don’t 
hesitate to contact me at school and we can work 
together to ensure your child has the best possible 

outcomes whilst with us.” 
 

Many thanks—Katie Harrop 
Attendance line: 07754 559291 

 





 

 

 

 

 

From September 2025, we want to help parents and carers 

with reducing costs in terms of uniform. As the majority of 

children love our PE navy, Darnhall logo fleece, we are happy 

for your child/ren to wear this every day as part of their main 

school uniform (rather than a jumper or cardigan). This will 

mean that there is less uniform for you to buy. To help our 

stockist to plan for demand, please complete this survey if 

you will be switching to your child wearing a PE, navy Darnhall 

logo fleece daily from September 2025. 

 

Please only complete the survey once. 

 

Children entitled to pupil premium will receive a voucher next 

half term to use at Julie Clare Schoolwear stall on the Wins-

ford market. 

 

https://forms.gle/RvnJkPAggrNcCujS9 







A big well done to this week’s attendance winners 

 

Hedgehog Class — 98.7% 

 

Closely followed by Dragonfly, Bumblebee, Grasshopper 

and Fox Classes, all achieving over 96%. 

 

Otter Class had a fantastic attendance this week 

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of extra outdoor 

play.  

 

Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care  

booking system 

 

https://darnhall.childcare-online-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on both sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School Club takes place in the KS2 building 

and starts at 3:15pm until 6pm.  

 



 

 

1-1 Guitar and Ukulele  
 

 

Lessons are available  in school.  

Lessons are priced at £13 for 30 

minutes.  

To arrange a lesson, please contact  

 

 

Mr Lambert by email: 
alambert@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk  

 





 

 



Winsford Town Council will be holding a movie 
night on Town Park on 19

th
 July 2025. This event 

is free to attend. They are asking residents to 
choose their preferred movie.  Here is a link to 

the Facebook page with more information 
  

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y 

  

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y








 

NEXT years school holiday dates 


